3-24-2024: City Hall Office Closure

News Release Date
03-24-2024

Due to the inclement weather City of Breezy
Point City Hall will be closed Monday, March
25, 2024. We apologize for the
inconvenience and will return to regular
office hours on Tuesday, March 26, 2024.



https://www.breezypointmn.gov/community/page/3-24-2024-city-hall-office-closure

